  TOWN FOREST COMMITTEE MINUTES – draft copy

DATE: 			February 5, 2020

MEMBERS PRESENT:  	Jeff Crosby, Chair; Woody Bowne, Vice Chair; Fred Mullen, Treasurer;
				Bryan Comeau, Forester; Ron Jarvis, Secretary			
MEMBERS ABSENT:	None

PREVIOUS MINUTES:	November meeting minutes were accepted as presented. 			

TREASURERS REPORT:	Treasurers report was accepted as read.

OLD BUSINESS:		Woody gave the committee an update on the progress of the solar panel
array at the Dunbarton Transfer Station.  He said that supposedly 
everything was completed and there was to be the final inspection on 
February 6, 2020.

Bryan Comeau, further reported on the piece of land beside the Transfer
Station stating that the remaining spouse of the couple who owned the 
land had recently died.  The Committee agreed that the $175,000.00 price
tag was still out of the price range of the TFC and we will just wait to see
if the passing of the last spouse would change anything and then make an offer.  The consensus remains that the parcel is rocky and wet and not a good prospect for development and hopefully that will influence the price downward in the future.

NEW BUSINESS:		The committee agreed that a granite bound marker should be placed on the 
Rt. 77 common roadside corner between the TFC Crosby lot (I2-02-03)
[bookmark: _GoBack] and the Marcou lot (I2-02-04) to replace the missing pipe marker.  
		
CORRESPONDENCE 	None

ACTION ITEMS:	 	Fred Mullen agreed to get prices concerning the boundary marker
installation.
				
MEETING ADJOURNED:	9:00 pm

NEXT MEETING:		Wednesday, May 6, 2020 at 7:30 at the Fire Station

RESPECTFULLY  SUBMITTED:		Ron Jarvis, Secretary	 
